
WE WANT TO HEAR YOUR VIEWS
INEQE SAFEGUARDING AUDIT

Help us review our current safeguarding practices and be a 
safe church for all

As part of a national programme the INEQE Safeguarding Group is 
undertaking an audit of safeguarding across the Diocese.

Your input will inform the Diocese-specific recommendations of the audit, all 
of which aim to improve and develop our safeguarding practices.

We want to hear from you if you are:
•	 A victim/survivor
•	 Part of the parish workforce - 

including clergy, parish staff, 
volunteers, choristers or bell ringers.

•	 A member of the parish community 
parishioners, worshippers, or an 
attendee of another activity at the 
parish.

•	 Part of the diocesan workforce - staff 
or volunteer.

•	 A child or young person - we want to 
hear the views of the under 18s. If you 
are under the age of 13 then please 
do so with the help of a parent/
guardian.

SCAN HERE
TO COMPLETE

THE SURVEY

This is an anonymous 
and confidential survey. 

Responses will be received 
directly by INEQE and not 

by the Diocese.

ineqe.com/churchofengland/southwell-and-nottingham


